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Rethinking the Relation between Women and Psychoanalysis
Hugo and Nebula award-winning author David Brin is one of the most eloquent,
imaginative voices in science fiction. Now he returns with a new novel rich in
texture, universal in theme, monumental in scope--pushing the genre to new
heights. Young Maia is fast approaching a turning point in her life. As a halfcaste var, she must leave the clan home of her privileged half sisters and
seek her fortune in the world. With her twin sister, Leie, she searches the
docks of Port Sanger for an apprenticeship aboard the vessels that sail the
trade routes of the Stratoin oceans. On her far-reaching, perilous journey of
discovery, Maia will endure hardship and hunger, imprisonment and loneliness,
bloody battles with pirates and separation from her twin. And along the way,
she will meet a traveler who has come an unimaginable distance--and who
threatens the delicate balance of the Stratoins' carefully maintained, perfect
society. Both exciting and insightful, Glory Season is a major novel, a
transcendent saga of the human spirit.

Glory Season
From one of the world's most passionately engaged and acclaimed literary
citizens comes Writing with Intent, the largest collection to date of Margaret
Atwood's nonfiction, ranging from 1983 to 2005. Composed of autobiographical
essays, cultural commentary, book reviews, and introductory pieces to great
works of literature, this is the award-winning author's first book-length
nonfiction publication in twenty years. Arranged chronologically, these
writings display the development of Atwood's worldview as the world around her
changes. Included are the Booker Prize -- winning author's reviews of books by
John Updike, Italo Calvino, Toni Morrison, and others, as well as essays in
which she remembers herself reading Virginia Woolf's To the Lighthouse at age
nineteen, and discusses the influence of George Orwell's 1984 on the writing
of The Handmaid's Tale. Atwood's New York Times Book Review piece that helped
make Orhan Pamuk's Snow a bestseller can be found here, as well as a look back
on a family trip to Afghanistan just before the Soviet invasion, and her
"Letter to America," written after September 11, 2001. The insightful and
memorable pieces in this book serve as a testament to Atwood's career,
reminding readers why she is one of the most esteemed writers of our time.
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The Bees
The author dispels some of the myths about the nature of females and female
sexuality, and suggests new hypotheses aboutthe evolution of women.

Mother Nature
A powerful and essential anthology that sheds light on the status of women
throughout the world Hailed by Alice Walker as “one of the most important
human documents of the century,” this collection of groundbreaking essays
examines the global status of women’s experiences, from oppression to
persecution. Originally published in 1984, the compilation features pieces
written by a diverse set of powerful women—journalists, politicians,
grassroots activists, and scholars—from seventy countries. Author Robin
Morgan, a champion of women’s rights herself, expertly weaves these inspiring
essays into one comprehensive feminist text. These compelling “herstories”
contain thoroughly researched statistics on the status of women throughout the
world. Each chapter focuses on a different country and includes data on
education, government, marriage, motherhood, prostitution, rape, sexual
harassment, and sexual preference. Sisterhood Is Global transcends political
systems and geographical boundaries to unite women and their experiences in a
way that remains unequalled, even decades after its first publication.

Opting In
Kidnapped as a teenage girl, Ma has been locked inside a purpose built room in
her captor's garden for seven years. Her five year old son, Jack, has no
concept of the world outside and happily exists inside Room with the help of
Ma's games and his vivid imagination where objects like Rug, Lamp and TV are
his only friends. But for Ma the time has come to escape and face their
biggest challenge to date: the world outside Room.

Maternal Desire
Mothers and Others finds the key in the primatologically unique length of
human childhood. Renowned anthropologist Sarah Hrdy argues that if human
babies were to survive in a world of scarce resources, they would need to be
cared for, not only by their mothers but also by siblings, aunts, fathers,
friends—and, with any luck, grandmothers. Out of this complicated and
contingent form of childrearing, Hrdy argues, came the human capacity for
understanding others. In essence, mothers and others teach us who will care,
and who will not.

The Conflict
Mother Nature is the big new popular science book for the end of the
millennium. It starts from the standpoint of Darwinist evolutionary theory,
but turns it on its head. It is the first such major book by a women, qho ia
professor of SocioBiology at the University of California, trained in
Anthropology and an expert on Primates in particular. She's also one of the
few women members fo the US Academy of Sciences. It's not for nothing that
Nature is known as Mother Nature. Evolution is controlled, Hrdy demonstrates,
not by the male of species, but by the female who is more diverse, deadlier
and more adaptable for her own and for evolutionary purposes (which are one
and the same thing) than the male. It is thus the female who ultimately
controls the perpetuation and evolution of her family/tribe/race/species right
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through nature. The notion of 'maternal instinct', with it baggage of selfsacrifice, gentleness and devotion, is not just a myth but a misapprehension.
In fact, strong, aggressive 'maternal' behaviour is the ultimate manifestation
of the 'selfish' gene.

Marsupial Frogs
Evolutionary science is critical to an understanding of integrated human
biology and is increasingly recognised as a core discipline by medical and
public health professionals. Advances in the field of genomics, epigenetics,
developmental biology, and epidemiology have led to the growing realisation
that incorporating evolutionary thinking is essential for medicine to achieve
its full potential. This revised and updated second edition of the first
comprehensive textbook of evolutionary medicine explains the principles of
evolutionary biology from a medical perspective and focuses on how medicine
and public health might utilise evolutionary thinking. It is written to be
accessible to a broad range of readers, whether or not they have had formal
exposure to evolutionary science. The general structure of the second edition
remains unchanged, with the initial six chapters providing a summary of the
evolutionary theory relevant to understanding human health and disease, using
examples specifically relevant to medicine. The second part of the book
describes the application of evolutionary principles to understanding
particular aspects of human medicine: in addition to updated chapters on
reproduction, metabolism, and behaviour, there is an expanded chapter on our
coexistence with micro-organisms and an entirely new chapter on cancer. The
two parts are bridged by a chapter that details pathways by which evolutionary
processes affect disease risk and symptoms, and how hypotheses in evolutionary
medicine can be tested. The final two chapters of the volume are considerably
expanded; they illustrate the application of evolutionary biology to medicine
and public health, and consider the ethical and societal issues of an
evolutionary perspective. A number of new clinical examples and historical
illustrations are included. This second edition of a novel and popular
textbook provides an updated resource for doctors and other health
professionals, medical students and biomedical scientists, as well as
anthropologists interested in human health, to gain a better understanding of
the evolutionary processes underlying human health and disease.

Mother Nature
A full-scale investigation of the controversial and often misunderstood
science of attachment theory, inspired by the author's own experience as a
parent and daughter. "A profound and beautiful work . . . searingly honest,
brazenly fresh, and startlingly rich."--Andrew Solomon, author of The Noonday
Demon When professional researcher and writer Bethany Saltman gave birth to
her daughter, Azalea, she loved her deeply but felt as if something was
missing. Looking back at her lonely childhood, dangerous teenage years, and
love-addicted early adulthood, Saltman thought maybe she was broken. Then she
discovered the science of attachment, the field of psychology that explores
the question of why--from an evolutionary point of view--love exists between
parents and children. Saltman went on a ten-year journey visiting labs,
archives, and training sessions, while learning the meaning of "delight" from
Mary Ainsworth, one of psychology's most important but unsung researchers, who
died in 1999. Saltman went deep into the history and findings from Ainsworth's
famous laboratory procedure, the Strange Situation, which, like an X-ray, is
still used today by scientists around the world to catch a glimpse of the
internal workings of attachment. In this simple twenty-minute procedure, a
baby and a caregiver enter an ordinary room with two chairs and some toys.
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During a series of comings and goings, a trained observer studies the minutiae
of the pair's back-and-forth with each other. Through the science of
attachment, what Saltman discovered was a radical departure from everything
she thought she knew--about love and about her own family, her story, and
herself. She was far from broken--she saw that love is too powerful to ever
break. Strange Situation is a scientific, lyrical, life-affirming exploration
of love. Not only will readers be taken on an emotional ride through one
mother's reckoning with her own past and her family's future, but they will
also be given the tools with which to better understand their own life
histories and their relationships today. Praise for Strange Situation "A
fascinating deep dive into attachment theory . . . Carefully researched and
with copious endnotes, this is an excellent resource for anyone interested in
child development."--Publishers Weekly "Honest and complex . . . A thoughtful
engagement with a topic that affects all parents."--Kirkus Reviews

The Bedside Book of Birds
The Nature and Nurture of Love
A lighthearted survey of monogamy and its variations across the animal kingdom
challenges the notion that monogamy occurs naturally, profiling examples of
animal infidelity and the instincts behind animal sexual behavior. Reprint.
15,000 first printing.

Biology at Work
This unprecedented and enchanting treasure trove of paintings, drawings,
poems, essays, and scientific observations beautifully captures the interest
and emotions birds evoke.

Sisterhood Is Global
“A sparkling, thought-provoking account of sexual differences. Whether you’re
a man or a woman, you’ll find his conclusions gripping.”—Jared Diamond There
is a human genetic fluke that is surprisingly common, due to a change in a key
pair of chromosomes. In the normal condition the two look the same, but in
this disorder one is malformed and shrunken beyond recognition. The result is
a shortened life span, higher mortality at all ages, an inability to
reproduce, premature hair loss, and brain defects variously resulting in
attention deficit, hyperactivity, conduct disorder, hypersexuality, and an
enormous excess of both outward and self-directed aggression. It is called
maleness. Melvin Konner traces the arc of evolution to explain the
relationships between women and men. With patience and wit he explores the
knotty question of whether men are necessary in the biological destiny of the
human race. He draws on multiple, colorful examples from the natural
world—such as the mating habits of the octopus, black widow, angler fish, and
jacana—and argues that maleness in humans is hardly necessary to the survival
of the species. In characteristically humorous and engaging prose, Konner
sheds light on our biologically different identities, while noting the
poignant exceptions that challenge the male/female divide. We meet huntergatherers such as those in Botswana, whose culture gave women a prominent
place, invented the working mother, and respected women’s voices around the
fire. Recent human history has upset this balance, as a dense world of war
fostered extreme male dominance. But our species has been recovering over the
past two centuries, and an unstoppable move toward equality is afoot. It will
not be the end of men, but it will be the end of male supremacy and a better,
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wiser world for women and men alike.

Strange Situation
Maternal Instincts brings together seven new essays exploring conflicting
visions of motherhood and sexuality in a period during which both terms were
undergoing radical change. Representations of both concepts mutated to
accommodate different cultural contexts and individual ideologies. Drawing
upon sources including literature, film, medical handbooks, popular science,
and legal records, the articles collected here construct a vision of
motherhood as alternately idealized, discredited, and fragmented by virtue of
its connection with sexualities licit and illicit.

Mother Nature
The pathbreaking investigation into motherhood and womanhood from an
influential and enduring feminist voice, now for a new generation. In Of Woman
Born, originally published in 1976, influential poet and feminist Adrienne
Rich examines the patriarchic systems and political institutions that define
motherhood. Exploring her own experience—as a woman, a poet, a feminist, and a
mother—she finds the act of mothering to be both determined by and distinct
from the institution of motherhood as it is imposed on all women everywhere. A
“powerful blend of research, theory, and self-reflection” (Sandra M. Gilbert,
Paris Review), Of Woman Born revolutionized how women thought about motherhood
and their own liberation. With a stirring new foreword from National Book
Critics Circle Award–winning writer Eula Biss, the book resounds with as much
wisdom and insight today as when it was first written.

The Myth of Monogamy
One of the most widely used ethnographies published in the last twenty years,
this Margaret Mead Award winner has been used as required reading at more than
600 colleges and universities. This personal account by a biocultural
anthropologist illuminates not-soon-forgotten messages involving the sobering
aspects of fieldwork among malnourished children in West Africa. With
nutritional anthropology at its core, Dancing Skeletons presents informal,
engaging, and oftentimes dramatic stories that relate the author’s experiences
conducting research on infant feeding and health in Mali. Through fascinating
vignettes and honest, vivid descriptions, Dettwyler explores such diverse
topics as ethnocentrism, culture shock, population control, breastfeeding,
child care, the meaning of disability and child death in different cultures,
female circumcision, women’s roles in patrilineal societies, the dangers of
fieldwork, and facing emotionally draining realities. Readers will laugh and
cry as they meet the author’s friends and informants, follow her through a
series of encounters with both peri-urban and rural Bambara culture, and
struggle with her as she attempts to reconcile her very different roles as
objective ethnographer, subjective friend, and mother in the field. The 20th
Anniversary Edition includes a 13-page “Q&A with the Author” in which
Dettwyler responds to typical questions she has received individually from
students who have been assigned Dancing Skeletons as well as audience
questions at lectures on various campuses. The new 23-page “Update on Mali,
2013” chapter is a factual update about economic and health conditions in Mali
as well as a brief summary of the recent political unrest.

The Langurs of Abu
Weaving together the story of his fractured relationship to his mother with
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research into her paranormal abilities, Dr. Christian Smith has created, in
The Scientist and the Psychic, a captivating, one-of-a-kind memoir of belief,
skepticism and familial love. Christian Smith realized his mother was
different in the autumn of 1977 when he was eight years old. Before then, he'd
witnessed séances at home and the kids at school sometimes teased him about
his mom being a witch--so he sensed that his life wasn't typical. But it
wasn't until he was backstage at a renowned concert venue in Toronto, watching
from behind a curtain as Geraldine commanded an audience of 2,000 with her
extrasensory readings, that he understood she was special. As Geraldine's only
child, he would assume the role of the quiet observer while she guided a live
CBC broadcast of a séance; made startling and consistently accurate
predictions; and eventually moved to LA to work with the parents of murder
victims--and with convicted murderer Jeffrey R. MacDonald. Over time, the high
profile and emotionally depleting work affected Geraldine's health and
relationships. Addiction took over her life, and her son pulled away. Fast
forward to the present day: Christian is a molecular biologist and Geraldine
is retired and in poor health. They are closer than they've ever been, and now
he gives us the story of her undeniable perceptual abilities and pioneering
work as a psychic--and endeavours to make scientific sense of it.

Mother Nature
In the pathbreaking tradition of Backlash and The Time Bind, The Conflict, a
#1 European bestseller, identifies a surprising setback to women's freedom:
progressive modern motherhood Elisabeth Badinter has for decades been in the
vanguard of the European fight for women's equality. Now, in an explosive new
book, she points her finger at a most unlikely force undermining the status of
women: liberal motherhood, in thrall to all that is "natural." Attachment
parenting, co-sleeping, baby-wearing, and especially breast-feeding—these
hallmarks of contemporary motherhood have succeeded in tethering women to the
home and family to an extent not seen since the 1950s. Badinter argues that
the taboos now surrounding epidurals, formula, disposable diapers, cribs—and
anything that distracts a mother's attention from her offspring—have turned
childrearing into a singularly regressive force. In sharp, engaging prose,
Badinter names a reactionary shift that is intensely felt but has not been
clearly articulated until now, a shift that America has pioneered. She
reserves special ire for the orthodoxy of the La Leche League—an offshoot of
conservative Evangelicalism—showing how on-demand breastfeeding, with all its
limitations, curtails women's choices. Moreover, the pressure to provide
children with 24/7 availability and empathy has produced a generation of
overwhelmed and guilt-laden mothers—one cause of the West's alarming decline
in birthrate. A bestseller in Europe, The Conflict is a scathing indictment of
a stealthy zealotry that cheats women of their full potential.

Women After All: Sex, Evolution, and the End of Male
Supremacy
Does biology help explain why women, on average, earn less money than men? Is
there any evolutionary basis for the scarcity of female CEOs in Fortune 500
companies? According to Kingsley Browne, the answer may be yes. Biology at
Work brings an evolutionary perspective to bear on issues of women in the
workplace: the "glass ceiling," the "gender gap" in pay, sexual harassment,
and occupational segregation. While acknowledging the role of discrimination
and sexist socialization, Browne suggests that until we factor real biological
differences between men and women into the equation, the explanation remains
incomplete. Browne looks at behavioral differences between men and women as
products of different evolutionary pressures facing them throughout human
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history. Womens biological investment in their offspring has led them to be on
average more nurturing and risk averse, and to value relationships over
competition. Men have been biologically rewarded, over human history, for
displays of strength and skill, risk taking, and status acquisition. These
behavioral differences have numerous workplace consequences. Not surprisingly,
sex differences in the drive for status lead to sex differences in the
achievement of status. Browne argues that decision makers should recognize
that policies based on the assumption of a single androgynous human nature are
unlikely to be successful. Simply removing barriers to inequality will not
achieve equality, as women and men typically value different things in the
workplace and will make different workplace choices based on their different
preferences. Rather than simply putting forward the "nature" side of the
debate, Browne suggests that dichotomies such as nature/nurture have impeded
our understanding of the origins of human behavior. Through evolutionary
biology we can understand not only how natural selection has created
predispositions toward certain types of behavior but also how the social
environment interacts with these predispositions to produce observed
behavioral patterns.

Principles of Evolutionary Medicine
In an original study of human behavioral ecology, the author dissects the
"maternal" myth in great detail hoping to learn if the mothering tendency in
women is indeed an instinct. Reprint.

Representations of Motherhood
The third edition of this successful textbook looks again at theinfluence of
natural selection on behavior - an animal's struggleto survive by exploiting
resources, avoiding predators, andmaximizing reproductive success. In this
edition, new examples areintroduced throughout, many illustrated with full
colorphotographs. In addition, important new topics are added includingthe
latest techniques of comparative analysis, the theory andapplication of DNA
fingerprinting techniques, extensive newdiscussion on brood parasite/host
coevolution, the latest ideas onsexual selection in relation to disease
resistance, and a newsection on the intentionality of communication. Written
in thelucid style for which these two authors are renowned, the text
isenhanced by boxed sections illustrating important concepts and newmarginal
notes that guide the reader through the text. This bookwill be essential
reading for students taking courses in behavioralecology. The leading
introductory text from the two most prominentworkers in the field. Second
colour in the text. New section of four colour plates. Boxed sections to
ilustrate difficult and importantpoints. New larger format with marginal notes
to guide the readerthrough the text. Selected further reading at the end of
each chapter.

Writing with Intent
The Handmaid’s Tale meets The Hunger Games in this brilliantly imagined debut
set in an ancient culture where only the queen may breed and deformity means
death. Flora 717 is a sanitation worker, a member of the lowest caste in her
orchard hive where work and sacrifice are the highest virtues and worship of
the beloved Queen the only religion. But Flora is not like other bees. With
circumstances threatening the hive’s survival, her curiosity is regarded as a
dangerous flaw but her courage and strength are an asset. She is allowed to
feed the newborns in the royal nursery and then to become a forager, flying
alone and free to collect pollen. She also finds her way into the Queen’s
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inner sanctum, where she discovers mysteries about the hive that are both
profound and ominous. But when Flora breaks the most sacred law of all—daring
to challenge the Queen’s fertility—enemies abound, from the fearsome fertility
police who enforce the strict social hierarchy to the high priestesses
jealously wedded to power. Her deepest instincts to serve and sacrifice are
now overshadowed by an even deeper desire, a fierce maternal love that will
bring her into conflict with her conscience, her heart, her society—and lead
her to unthinkable deeds. Thrilling, suspenseful and spectacularly
imaginative, The Bees gives us a dazzling young heroine and will change
forever the way you look at the world outside your window.

The Scientist and the Psychic
“The dazzling clutch of scientific minds caught in mid-thought here makes for
a read that provokes thought in its turn. Delights abound.” —Nature “What
distinguishes scientists, in your eyes?” —Stefan Klein “First and foremost,
curiosity.” —Roald Hoffmann, Nobel Prize–winning chemist When Stefan Klein, an
acclaimed journalist, sits down to talk with 18 of the world’s leading
scientists, he finds they’re driven by, above all, curiosity. When they talk
about their work, they turn to what’s next, to what they still hope to
discover. And they see inspiration everywhere: From the sports car that
physicist Steven Weinberg says helped him on his quest for “the theory of
everything” to the jazz musicians who gave psychologist Alison Gopnik new
insight into raising children, they reveal how their paradigm-changing work
entwines with their lives outside the lab. We hear from extraordinary natural
and social scientists, including: Evolutionary biologist Richard Dawkins on
ego and selflessness Primatologist Jane Goodall on chimpanzee behavior
Neuroscientist V. S. Ramachandran on consciousness Geographer Jared Diamond on
chance in history Anthropologist Sarah Hrdy on motherhood And cosmologist
Martin Rees on how “ultimately we ourselves are stardust.” “[Klein’s]
interview subjects explain their science clearly and display their passions
vividly, making this an engaging introduction to a great breadth of scientific
topics.” —American Scientist “A very welcome volume that will expose readers
to all manner of topics that are likely new to them in a manner that focuses
first on the lively personalities of the scientists while slowly diving into
their work. Surprises abound . . . and the book’s diversionary aspect cannot
be overrated. Truly enjoyable.” —Booklist

The Maternal Instinct
Sexual combat is not a monopoly of the human species. As Sarah Blaffer Hrdy
argues in this spellbinding book, war between male and female animals has deep
roots in evolutionary history. Her account of family life among hanuman
langurs--the black-faced, gray monkeys inhabiting much of the Indian
subcontinent--is written with force, wit, and, at times, sorrow. Male
hanumans, in pursuit of genetic success, routinely kill babies sired by their
competitors. The mothers of endangered infants counter with various strategems
to deceive the males and prevent destruction of their own offspring.
Competition and selfishness are dominant themes of langur society. Competition
among males for access to females, competition among females for access to
food resources, and disregard by one female for the well-being of another's
infant--these are some very common examples. Yet there are also moments of
heroic self-sacrifice, as when an elderly female rushes to defend her troop
and its babies from an invading, infancticidal male. The Langurs of Abu is the
first book to analyze behavior of wild primates from the standpoint of both
sexes. It is also a poignant and sophisticated exploration of primate behavior
patterns from a feminist point of view. This book may inspire controversy; it
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will certainly be read with pleasure by anyone interested in animal behavior.
Richly illustrated with photographs, seven in full color.

Of Woman Born: Motherhood as Experience and Institution
Celebrated doula, healer, yoga teacher, and parenting coach Lori Bregman
brings a holistic guide to being a more balanced, authentic, and joyful
mother. Introducing the "five expressions of motherhood"—Action Mama, Flow
Mama, Rebel Mama, Vulnerable Mama, and Free Mama—Lori offers supportive
advice, exercises, meditations, and yoga practices to cultivate a healthy
balanced life and stronger bonds. Accessible and encouraging, Mamaste provides
foundational tools for parenting, relatable examples, and exercises to build
selfawareness and mindfulness. Guiding new mothers along a journey of selfdiscovery, these practices ultimately lead to a more enriching and contented
experience for both mother and child. Packaged in an inviting paperback and
filled with nurturing advice, Mamaste is essential for any expecting or new
parent.

Maternal Instinct
Paul presents an in-depth examination of how personalities are formed by
biological, social, and emotional factors.

Room
In a near-future Australia, no child lives in poverty and every child is safe.
But at what cost? 19-year-old Monica never wanted a baby but the laws require
her to give birth twice before she can move on with her life. Now that her
first son, Oscar, has arrived she's not so sure she wants to hand him over to
be raised by professional parents: the Maters and Paters. When Monica turns to
her birth mother, Alice, for help, she triggers a series of events that force
Alice to confront her own dark past. Alice must decide - help her daughter
break the law, or persuade her to accept her fate and do what's best for the
nation's children? "Maternal Instinct is a thought-provoking read that's also
engrossing. Bowyer adds very real human reactions and emotions into a weird
new world. This book is right up any dystopian-fan's alley and will convert
others." Aurealis Magazine "If you liked Vox, you'll love this Amazing debut
by Rebecca Bowyer." Emily-Jane Clark, best-selling author of Sleep is for the
Weak. "Fans of The Handmaid's Tale will be instantly hooked Maternal Instinct
asks questions about humanity's final destination if we continue down
society's current path of no real support for working parents." Virginia
Franken, author of Life After Coffee "It's a cracking good read about
upholding the rules, until time shows you that maybe the rules aren't right in
the first place. This is feminist dystopian fiction at its finest, set in a
not-too-distant future that is not at all difficult to envisage. Settle in,
because you won't be putting it down any time soon!" Amy Wakley-Ahearn,
Handbagmafia "A very well written novel, that I hope many people will enjoy" ~
Ashleigh Meikle, The Book Muse "Something of a blend of The Handmaid's Tale
and 1984, this is a fantastic book. I was hooked early on and didn't want to
put this one down. I read it over the course of a family vacation and stayed
up far too late at night because I NEEDED to know what was going to happen." ~
Elle, Erratic Project Junkie "The story is amazing, it is unique. I've never
ever read anything like this before." ~ Anna S, NetGalley reviewer "Absolutely
amazing book. Kept me hooked and wondering what was going to happen with an
absolutely bitter sweet ending. I'd love to see a second book carrying on from
this! 5 stars." ~ Lauren H., NetGalley reviewer "This book has such an UNIQUE
storyline When I say I couldn't put this book down, I mean I really couldn't."
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~ Kade G., NetGalley reviewer "Dystopia at its finest! It gave me "Brave New
World" vibes (my all time favourite) which made "Maternal Instinct" a very
enjoyable read for me." ~ Bettina M., NetGalley reviewer

An Introduction to Behavioural Ecology
If evolution has changed humans physically, has it also affected human
behavior? Drawing on evolutionary psychology, sociobiology, and human
behavioral ecology, Human Nature and the Evolution of Society explores the
evolutionary dynamics underlying social life. In this introduction to human
behavior and the organization of social life, Stephen K. Sanderson discusses
traditional subjects like mating behavior, kinship, parenthood, statusseeking, and violence, as well as important topics seldom included in books of
this type, especially gender, economies, politics, foodways, race and
ethnicity, and the arts. Examples and research on a wide range of human
societies, both industrial and nonindustrial, are integrated throughout. With
chapter summaries of key points, thoughtful discussion questions, and
important terms defined within the text, the result is a broad-ranging and
comprehensive consideration of human society, thoroughly grounded in an
evolutionary perspective.

A World of Babies
Provides a cross-cultural look at the child-rearing practices in seven
societies around the world.

Origins
Rethinking the Relation between Women and Psychoanalysis interrogates core
psychoanalytical theoretical concepts concerning loss and femininity.
Contributors apply different psychoanalytic perspectives to loss and
femininity, focusing on the intersection of psychoanalysis, culture, and
clinical work.

Dancing Skeletons
Explores the maternal experience from the mother's point of view. The book
questions a society that has devalued and sentimentalized motherhood, and
presents images of generative and creative women who are also mothers. It also
discusses the portrayal of mothers in art, film and literature.

Maternal Instincts
Esteemed psychologist Daphne de Marneffe examines women’s desire to care for
children in an updated reissue of her “fascinating analysis that’s a welcome
addition to the dialogues about motherhood” (Publishers Weekly). If a century
ago it was women’s sexual desires that were unspeakable, today it is the
female desire to mother that has become taboo. One hundred years of Freud and
feminism have liberated women to acknowledge and explore their sexual selves,
as well as their public and personal ambitions. What has remained inhibited is
women’s thinking about motherhood. Maternal Desire is the first book to treat
women’s desire to mother as a legitimate focus of intellectual inquiry and
personal exploration. Shedding new light on old debates, Daphne de Marneffe
provides an emotional road map for mothers who work and mothers who are at
home. De Marneffe both explores the enjoyment and anxieties of motherhood and
offers mothers in all situations valuable ways to think through their self-
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doubts and connect to their capacity for pleasure. Drawing on a rich tradition
of writers, such as Simone de Beauvoir, Adrienne Rich, Carol Gilligan, and
Susan Faludi, as well as her experience as a psychologist and mother of three,
de Marneffe illuminates how we express our desire to care for children. By
treating maternal desire as a central feature of women’s identity—rather than
as an inconvenient or slightly embarrassing detail—we can look with fresh
insight at controversial issues, such as childcare, fertility, abortion, and
the role of fathers. An “absorbing look at the enormous personal pleasure that
women derive from mothering….Maternal Desire is a stirring book that
celebrates women’s love for their children and mothering while also supporting
their interest in careers and other pursuits” (Booklist).

Mamaste
Aoife Lyall's debut collection Mother, Nature explores the tragic and tender
experiences of pregnancy and early motherhood, from ante-natal complications
and the devastating pain of miscarriage to the overwhelming joy of healthy
delivery and normal infancy. Born and raised in Dublin, Aoife Lyall now lives
in the Scottish Highlands. Shortlisted for the Hennessy New Writing Awards in
2016 and 2018, her work has appeared in many literary magazines.

The Woman that Never Evolved
In an original study of human behavioral ecology, the author dissects the
"maternal" myth in great detail hoping to learn if the mothering tendency in
women is indeed an instinct. Reprint.

We Are All Stardust
After decades of decline during the twentieth century, breastfeeding rates
began to rise again in the 1970s, a rebound that has continued to the present.
While it would be easy to see this reemergence as simply part of the
naturalism movement of the ’70s, Jessica Martucci reveals here that the true
story is more complicated. Despite the widespread acceptance and even advocacy
of formula feeding by many in the medical establishment throughout the 1940s,
’50s, and ’60s, a small but vocal minority of mothers, drawing upon emerging
scientific and cultural ideas about maternal instinct, infant development, and
connections between the body and mind, pushed back against both hospital
policies and cultural norms by breastfeeding their children. As Martucci
shows, their choices helped ideologically root a “back to the breast” movement
within segments of the middle-class, college-educated population as early as
the 1950s. That movement—in which the personal and political were inextricably
linked—effectively challenged midcentury norms of sexuality, gender, and
consumption, and articulated early environmental concerns about chemical and
nuclear contamination of foods, bodies, and breast milk. In its groundbreaking
chronicle of the breastfeeding movement, Back to the Breast provides a welcome
and vital account of what it has meant, and what it means today, to breastfeed
in modern America.

Back to the Breast
Presents a multidisciplinary study of the distinctive genetic and biological
elements of material instinct that discusses the links between maternity and
ambition, and mother love and sexual love

Mothers and Others
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This scientific masterpiece reveals many aspects of the lives of marsupial
frogs and closely allied genera. Native to Central and South America, these
amphibians differ from other frogs in that they protect their eggs after
oviposition by either adhering them to the female’s back or placing them in a
specialized dorsal pouch (thus the common name, marsupial frog). During
mating, the male typically collects the eggs from the female with his
feet—often one at a time and always out of water—fertilizes them, and then
tucks them into the female’s pouch or attaches them to her back. In some
species these eggs hatch as tadpoles, but most emerge as miniatures of the
adults. Even among the tadpoles there is remarkable divergence, with some
behaving in the typical manner (feeding and metamorphosing), whereas others
forego all feeding until they metamorphose. In Marsupial Frogs, William E.
Duellman’s synthesis of all that is known about the unique family
Hemiphractidae is largely based on decades of his own careful laboratory and
field study. He reveals the diversity of exotic color patterns and the frogs'
geographic distributions by providing more than 200 photographs,
illustrations, and maps. This exceptional tome should find its way into the
libraries of serious herpetologists, tropical biologists, and developmental
biologists. Included in this book are • A molecular phylogeny of the family
Hemiphractidae• A thorough osteological analysis• A review of external
morphological features• An overview of the evolution of reproductive modes• A
biogeographic synthesis• Keys to genera and species• Diagnosis and thorough
description of each species of marsupial frog• Colored physiographic maps
depicting species distributions

Mother, Nature
Human Nature and the Evolution of Society
For contemporary women, motherhood has become as polarizing a proposition as
it is a powerful calling. For some women this tension is manifest in a debate
over whether or not to have children. For others it concerns whether to stay
at home with their children or stay in the workforce. Still others feel
abandoned altogether by the supposedly pro-family and pro-mother social
justice movement that is feminism and are at a loss when it comes to
reconciling their maternal instincts with their political beliefs. With Opting
In, Amy Richards addresses the anxiety over parenting that women face today in
a book that mixes memoir, interviews, historical analysis, and feminist
insight. In her refreshingly direct and thoughtful approach, Richards covers
everything from the truth about our biological clocks and the trends toward
extending fertility, to parenting with nature and nurturing in mind, to our
relationship with our own mothers, to what feminism's relationship to
motherhood is and always has been. Speaking from the vantage point of someone
who is both a parent and one of our leading feminist activists, Richards cuts
through the cacophony of voices intent on telling women the "appropriate" way
to be a mother and reveals instead how to confidently forge your own path
while staying true to yourself and your ideals.

Mother Nature
The notion that maternal care and love will determine a child’s emotional wellbeing and future personality has become ubiquitous. In countless stories and
movies we find that the problems of the protagonists—anything from the fear of
romantic commitment to serial killing—stem from their troubled relationships
with their mothers during childhood. How did we come to hold these views about
the determinant power of mother love over an individual’s emotional
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development? And what does this vision of mother love entail for children and
mothers? In The Nature and Nurture of Love, Marga Vicedo examines scientific
views about children’s emotional needs and mother love from World War II until
the 1970s, paying particular attention to John Bowlby’s ethological theory of
attachment behavior. Vicedo tracks the development of Bowlby’s work as well as
the interdisciplinary research that he used to support his theory, including
Konrad Lorenz’s studies of imprinting in geese, Harry Harlow’s experiments
with monkeys, and Mary Ainsworth’s observations of children and mothers in
Uganda and the United States. Vicedo’s historical analysis reveals that
important psychoanalysts and animal researchers opposed the project of turning
emotions into biological instincts. Despite those criticisms, she argues that
attachment theory was paramount in turning mother love into a biological need.
This shift introduced a new justification for the prescriptive role of biology
in human affairs and had profound—and negative—consequences for mothers and
for the valuation of mother love.
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